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Randall Park Dog Park Closed due to COVID-19 

 

The City of Yakima’s dog park at Randall Park is closed indefinitely due to COVID-19 concerns. 

“Due to the high volume of users of our dog park at any given time, we have made the decision 
to close it in order to reduce social gatherings and the possible spread of COVID-19,” said 
Parks and Recreation Manager Ken Wilkinson. 
 
Yakima Parks and Recreation also reminds the public that playground equipment at City parks 
is not available due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The City previously closed the Harman Center, Lions Pool and all Parks and Recreation 
programs due to the virus. 


